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The meeting was called to order by Belle Baxter, Chair.

Attending were members Joyce Fisher & Kathi Frost & resident Susan Donaldson

We reviewed the pool party. About 25 people attended and everyone had a good time. Some came

just to meet new people, not to swim. As there were no lifeguards, swimmers were required to sign a
waiver - no one had an issue with this. Some kids showed up and were told this is an adult party, -
people may be drinking adult beverages and many want to go in the pool, please respect the adult
swimmers. A family arrived and were given the same information. Both groups agreed and stayed and
did not interfere with partiers.

The success of the party has started the committee thinking about hosting “Happy Hour at the Pool”
once a month.

The December 1- Thanksgiving leftovers party was confirmed. Residents will be invited to bring a
beverage of choice and their Thanksgiving leftovers to the Rec Hall to contribute to a pot luck. The
event will run from 4-7 pm. -

As the hall is still being renovated the family pot luck/movie night has been moved to Sunday,
January 19. Families are invited to bring their own dinner or something to share. Dinner will start at
5 and a PG movie will start at 6 pm.

We did not discuss Sandy McCarthy & Color. Instead we talked about the Jam Session’s request to get
back together. This request, as well as email addresses of all the members was forwarded to me by
Sharon Denson from her personal email address. | contacted all the members to advise them | want -
to discuss this with the rest of the Board. Musicians met three Monday nights every month. Sharon
made herself available to open & lock the doors to the Hall. The musicians were allowed to use the -
Hall for two hours, three Monday nights every month, without being charged. | also asked how many

of the group were Bayshore Gardens residents - only 1 person responded with a BSG address.

If we continue with this, my recommendation would be to allow the group to use the Screen Room.
Zumba - Carol Dugan is anxious to start a Zumba class. Kathi suggested we schedule only a few

classes to see what kind of response we get. Belle will be in touch with Carol once there is a go-
ahead on using the Hall during the week.

6. Adjourn - The meeting was adjourned at 8 pm

Pursuant to Section 286.26, Florida Statutes, and the Americans with Disabilities Act, any handicapped person
desiring to attend this meeting should contact the District Manager at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting
to ensure that adequate accommodations are provided for access to the meeting.

Pursuant to Section 286.0105, Florida Statues, should any person wish to appeal a decision by the board with
respect to any matter considered at this meeting, he or she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the
proceedings is made, including the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.



